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19th December 2023 
 
 

Falconry Demonstration 
 

 
Dear Parents / Carers 
 
On Friday 19th January, Early Years and Year 1 have the opportunity to take part in a 
Falconry demonstration.  Cheshire Falconry will be bringing in a selection of birds (owls 
included) for the children to see and learn about.  
 
This experience will help the children in Early Years with their understanding of nocturnal 
animals and enhance Year 1’s science topic ‘animals including humans’.  
 
The visit will take place in the school hall and will last for approximately 1 hour.  
 
In order for the visit to take place we are asking parents to make a contribution of £2.50. 
Please make your payment on School Money no later than Friday 22nd December 2023.  If 
you require a barcode to make a payment, please contact the academy office. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
Mrs M. Hobbs  
 
 


